MANAPLA WATER DISTRICT

B. Gallo St., Manapla Negros Occidental
Tel./Fax. #: 034 491 0013

Certificate of No PhilGEPS Posting

This is to certifythat MANAPLA WATER DISTRICT has no PhilGEPS postings for projects with
an approved budget for the contract of above Php 500,000.00 for the period of November 16, 2014 to
November 15, 2015 due to the following reason(s):

) Centralized Procurement

I
( ) Procurement undertaken by the Procurement Agent.
Please provide procurement agent in the space provided below:

1.
2%

(_v~_) Others, please specify No projects with a contract of above P500,000.00 for the period
November 16, 2014 to November 15, 2015.

This certification is being issued to attest to the truth and accuracy of the foregoing based on available
records and information.

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, we have hereunto affixed our 's'ignatures this 26th day of November 2015 at
Manapla, Negros Occidental, Philippines

O A
JOSEPHI C. GUIELERGAN JAT\IE TH B. BESUENA

BAC Chairperson of the Procuring Entity




Perforamance Based Bonus <pbb@philgeps.gov.ph> Today at 5:37 PM
To 'Manapla Water District'

CC 'AO25 Secretariat’, 'Mrs. Joanna D Makalinaw', 'Ma, Ditas M. Mendoza', ‘Mr, Joel S Acle'

Dear Sir/Ma'am,

We are pleased to inform you that the Certifications of Compliance on PhilGEPS Posting submitted by MANAPLA WATER DISTRICT and its regional/attached/bureau/field/campus offices (if
there are any) were validated and rated as COMPLIANT.

Thank you.

PBB-PhilGEPS Validating Team

Philippine Government Electronic Procurement

System »
Unit 608 Raffles Corporate Center, F. Ortigas Jr. Road., prosmd
Ortigas Center, Pasig City i

phone: +632-6406900 loc. 8302 to 8314
fax: +632-6406911
email: pbb@philgeps.gov.ph

www.philgeps.gov.ph

" This message may contain confidential or privileged information, and is intended for the recipient to whom it is originally addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, you may not use, copy,
disclose, forward or distribute its content to any entity. Please notify us inmediately if you have received this by mistake, and delete it from your system. The views, opinions, and other information
expressed in this message are those of the sender's and may not necessarily reflect the views of the Agency. Finally, the Agency does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of
this message, as well as for any damage caused by any virus, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. Thank you."



